
Facilities Notice 
 
FACILITIES MANAGEMENT 
Saunders Building 
PO Box 1700 STN CSC Victoria BC V8W 2Y2 Canada 
 

 

Title:  Petch Chiller Replacement - Sound and vibration 

 

Location impacted: Petch, Outdoor Aquatic Unit, Engineering/ Computer Science Building, 
Engineering Laboratory Wing 

 

Description: Facilities Management and Cool Air are installing a temporary back up 
chiller in the space between the Petch and Aquatics buildings. 

 This chiller is being installed this morning with installation and fencing 
continuing until tomorrow. Tomorrow, Wednesday June 5th, the temporary 
chiller will be tested. Though we are installing sound attenuating blankets 
around the chiller’s fencing at ground level, the chiller’s operation is 
anticipated to make a significant amount of noise. 

 This temporary chiller will be supplementing the function of a pair of failing 
chillers which ensure the safe operation and preservation of research in 
the Petch, Cunningham, and Elliot buildings. It will likely run continuously 
during heat events and may be required to take over 24/7 chilling functions 
should the partially functioning chiller fail completely.  A new, permanent 
chiller is being ordered, but may not arrive until early 2025. 

 If you are involved in noise or vibration sensitive research in this area, I 
encourage you to take note of the noise produced during this trial 
tomorrow, and to reach out to me with any long-term concerns about the 
amount of noise experienced during this test. I will work with you to 
arrange for individual solutions to allow your research or classes to 
continue to function. 

 

Time frame: Tuesday, June 4 and Wednesday, June 5, 2024 

 

FMGT contact: Jen Miley, Project Manager 

 

Email address:  jmiley@uvic.ca 

 

Phone:  250-661-0981 

file://fmgt.storage.uvic.ca/fmgt/_Buildings%20and%20Properties/BP065%20-%20Capital%20Projects/Project%20Files/2020-21/20-04528/6%20-%20Construction%20Stage%20(+)/i.%20Notices%20(+)/jmiley@uvic.ca

